
PIE MEETING
Join us for our first Partners In Education (PIE)

meeting on September 18th from 6-7:00pm

Are you interested in volunteering for PIE events? Join us
at our meeting to hear about all the upcoming events PIE
has in store.

SPIRIT WEAR
Don’t forget to get those spirit
wear orders in. Ordering will
close on September 22nd.

Go to www.winningseasons.net, on the website,
click on Team Sales, then Faith Lutheran.

There will be a second ordering window held in the
spring with two other FLS designs.

Sep 18 at 8:45a - Mrs. Koehler (Pre K AM)
Sep 18 at 2:30p - Mrs. Koehler (Pre K PM)
Sep 25 at 2:30p (See You at the Pole) - Mr. Milnes

You are always welcome and encouraged
to join us for chapel. If you can't make it in
person, contact the school office for the
live stream link.

For the safety of our students, we ask
that you please not share the live
stream link on any social media.

Half your stewardship hours are due by the end of
January. Please make sure all your completed hours are
submitted to the school office. Incomplete hours will be
billed at $20 per hour.

Stewardship requirements:
Preschool: 4 hours
Pre K: 6 hours
Jr K: 10 hours
K-8th grade: 20 hours

Stewardship Opportunities in September
Fall Fundraiser
PIE Meeting

SEPTEMBER
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PIE Meeting, 6-7:00pm
Campus Cleanup Day 9am-12pm
Book Fair
Passport Testing
See You at the Pole
Picture Day
Curriculum Night
Fall Fundraiser Ends

Sep 18
Sep 21
Sep 23-27
Sep 24
Sep 25
Sep 25-26
Sep 26
Sep 30

UPCOMING EVENTS

 CHAPEL

STEWARDSHIP HOURS

Passport Testing
Book Fair

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER

September 16-30

What a wonderful start to the school year at FLS!  I'm
incredibly grateful to be working alongside this group of
faculty and staff as we all work together to create a safe,
supportive and engaging learning environment for your
children. The children are happy to be here. You can tell
that they feel safe and loved. I am a new adult to them
but have already received three hugs and have heard
many "Good morning, Mrs. Ashe" and "Have a good day"
comments from many of them. What a blessing!

Parents and Guardians, during the Open House I stressed
to you how important everyday school attendance is for
your child, especially at the beginning of the year. Coming
to school every day is so important for elementary school
children because it helps them build a strong foundation
as they learn routines, build social skills, stay up to date
with lessons and build their confidence as a learner.
Please make every effort to have your child in school on
time every day.  We are partners in the education of these
beautiful children. 

For God’s Glory, Ann Ashe | Principal
administrator@flschool.org

PIANO & VOICE LESSONS
Is your student interested in signing up for
private piano or voice lessons?

Piano lessons are offered as an enrichment experience
to our 1st-8th grade students and voice lessons are
offered to our K-8th grade students.

One lesson per week, during the school day, $25 per
lesson.

There are no lessons during school breaks
(Christmas break, spring break, etc.)

Contact the school office for more
information at office@flschool.org



Our Fall Fundraiser has kicked off! Don’t forget to register
your student in the online selling system. If you register, it
gets your student extra prizes and helps our teachers
earn free products.

Will your student be a top seller this year?
There will be a special event for the top seller
in each class. Stay tuned for more details!

Fundraising packets go home 9/13 and all fall fundraiser
orders need to be turned in by 9/30.

HOT LUNCH
October hot lunch orders
need to be submitted by:

September  26th

HEALTH & SAFETY PROCEDURES FALL FUNDRAISER

YOUTH NIGHTS

SOCIAL MEDIA

Join our Faith Lutheran Youth Group for
a devotion, games, and snacks in the
community center.

Sept 14th, 6pm-8pm - 5th through 12th grade
Sept 15th, 4:30pm-6pm - 9th-12th grade, & National
Youth Gathering Attendees
Sept 29th, 4:30pm-6pm - 9th-12th grade & National
Youth Gathering Attendees

National Youth Gathering Attendees must be entering 9th
grade or older in September 2025. If you’re interested in
more information about NYG, please contact the church
office at faithlutheranlacey360@gmail.com.

Please give us
a follow, share,
and like on our
social media

accounts!

BOOK FAIR

PASSPORT TESTING

CURRICULUM NIGHT

September 24th
Passport testing is for students in grades 1st through 6th.

Make sure you’re studying your maps at home!

We are looking for volunteers to test students.
All volunteers are given answers. Contact the

school office for more information.

CAMPUS CLEANUP DAY
September 21, 9am-12pm

Please help us finish up some jobs that need to be
completed around our campus. This is a great

opportunity to complete some stewardship hours!

Some tasks include: tree & hedge trimming,
weed whacking, raking, painting parking

lot lines, cleaning windows, etc.

September 26
Join us for an evening to hear about all the

fun things your student will be learning this school year.

BBQ dinner will be provided, beginning at 5pm, a principal
presentation will begin 5:45pm and curriculum overview

will begin at 6pm

September 23-27
Come shop at our Book Fair in the Cypress Room!

Each class will have several opportunities to shop at the
Book Fair throughout the week.

The Book Fair will also be open for shopping during
curriculum night.

This event is run by volunteers, and we need your help.
Interested in volunteering? Email flspie@flschool.org

PICTURE DAY
Wednesday, 9/25: Preschool W/F, Pre K, Jr
K, and K-8
Thursday 9/26: Preschool T/TH

All medication needs to have a medication
authorization form completed and
submitted to the school office.
All prescription medication must have the
prescription on the medication bottle.
The school will practice one emergency drill a month
(fire, earthquake, or lockdown)
In the unlikely event of an emergency that requires a
full evacuation of our campus, you will pick your
child up from the Lacey Community Center, which is
our designated Evacuation Assembly Area. (6729
Pacific Ave SE)
FLS will communicate any emergency information
through the Sycamore email system and on our
website.

Thank you, Mr. Koehler, for
remodeling our bathrooms this
summer in the Sanctuary building.
They’re so beautiful!

If you see Mr. Koehler on campus,
make sure to give him a big
thanks!


